
Holliston Parks Commission 
Wednesday, June 27, 2018 

6:30 PM @ 1750 Washington Street 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:35 PM  
 
Attendees:   Melissa Kaspern, Mark Frank, Bob Nemet, Shaw Lively, Art Winters, Tom Chipman 

 
 
Mr. Frank discussed that while the FinCom approved the increase of the Asst Director’s hours from 30-
32.5 at the Parks FinCom meeting, this was not reflected in the final budget presented at May town 
meeting.  Mr. Frank has been in contact with Mr. Szjada.  Mr. Szjada asked to have an official park 
commission vote on the increased hours and will work to see if he can get it approved through the 
October town meeting.  Commissioners discussed the benefit of the extra hours as the amount of 
programming has increased and work load for Assistant Director has increased.   

Mr. Chipman made a motion to increase Asst. Director’s hours from 30-32.5.  Mr. Winter’s seconded the 
motion.  Motion passed unanimously 

Commission discussed the latest Selectmen’s meeting where the topic of Blair Square was discussed.  
Commissioners agreed that we need to have an open dialogue with selectmen concerning 
communication and what areas of town we are responsible for.  Ms. Kaspern stated she would reach out 
the selectmen liaison for Parks Commission, Mr. Ahronian, and invite him to our next meeting.   

Next meeting set for Wed, July 18th at 7pm. 

Mr. Lively made motion to adjourn.  Mr. Chipman seconded it.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. 

 
 


